MINUTES OF CAUCUS MEETING HELD ON JUNE 20, 2016

Roll Call: Commissioners Quilles, Barckett, Puzio, Ribaudo, Susino, Giacomarro
and Dabal present.

Scholarships.
Water park opened today,

Khoa D. Nguyen, an Engineer from HUD sent an email dated June 7, 2016
complimenting the manner in which the GHA is managed. Email is on file.

Commissioner Giacomarro commented on the lack of description on the bills list/checks
and was advised that the accountant will not change his software. Commissioner
Giacomarro was advised that the back-up and description of all bills is available for
inspection and that any questions that he may have regarding any bill would be answered.

Motion to close by Puzio and second by Dabal.
- All commissioners in favor.



